
BBC Trip 
On Tuesday, some Year 9 learners had the
opportunity to see the inside of one of Wales'
BBC broadcasting centre. They had the
opportunity to record their own BBC News
segments in one of the largest BBC newsrooms in
the UK, packed with cutting-edge technology
including augmented reality, virtual reality and
robotic cameras. They even got to see some
sneak peaks of new shows that are due to hit
the screens in the new year!
We also received amazing feedback from the
team at BBC about how brilliant they were. They
asked lots of questions and engaged with every
task offered to them.

Headteacher’s Update
Dear Parents and Carers,
Another wonderful week here at Lliswerry, the last one of a fantastic term.
I have put together a video of all things which have been going on this
term. I love watching it as a reminder of how wonderful our learners and
community are. I hope you all have a wonderful festive break. 
Click here to watch.
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This week also marks the end of my first year as
Headteacher. Wow! I have loved every minute of it and
look forward to many more. Thank you to the whole school
community who have supported me throughout this first
year. I hope you have enjoyed the weekly updates to keep
you more aware of the great things that go on here.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=uXcZ85_iPK8


Upcoming Dates 
Return to school - Monday 6 January (Week 2)
Thursday 16 January - Year 12 & 13 Progress Evening (3.30-6.30)
Monday 27 January - Mobile phone ban starts (timeline)

Thank you to all our families and our community for your continued support.
See you in 2025

                                             Best wishes,
                                                                                         Julia Fitzgerald 
                                                                                        Headteacher

Year 7 Football
Well done to our year 7 boys who won their Newport
schools cup match this afternoon against St Joseph’s
School. 
Goals - Dan S.             Kole A.        Shaun M. 
Bentley W. 
          Seren y Gêm  - Jenson B.

‘
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SLT Challenge 
This term’s challenge saw the senior leadership
team working on their creative skills, making
Christmas cards. As you can see there were
some impressive entries but the winner, judged
by learners, was Miss Williams. 

Christmas Fayre - Newport Food Bank
On Wednesday, learners in 9L2 organised a
Christmas fayre to support Newport Food
Bank. There were lots of great activities with
teachers getting involved too!!  
They raised £61.85 in total which will be used
to purchase food to donate to the Food Bank.
Our learners are caring and thoughtful and
always thinking of others which makes me so
proud. 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1bhEY0Qba7Qfs2YFkv9Tze8SFWqIIq_Fm/view

